
Squaw  Valley  is  topic  of
Placer  County  planning
meeting
Placer  County  planning  commissioners  will  discuss  proposed
changes to Squaw Valley at the Feb.9 meeting.

The meeting is at the North Tahoe Event Center, 8318 North
Lake Blvd. The meeting start is at 10am.

More information is online.
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